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Project overview 

A project is underway to upgrade Irrawang High School to bring students the latest educational facilities and 
support the local community. 

The project has moved into the delivery phase and, subject to planning approval, will deliver: 

 new learning hub with 8 general learning spaces and 6 support learning spaces 
 expansion and refurbishment of the library 
 new school entry 
 new support student drop-off / pick-up area. 

Progress summary 

The construction contract has been awarded to Richard Crookes Constructions. We will work with the 
contractor to further progress the detailed design and develop the program of works to deliver the Irrawang 
High School upgrade.  

Two replacement demountable units were installed at the northern side of the school during the July school 
holidays. Two existing demountable units will be removed at a later date.  

Next steps 

 Development of detailed design 
 Relocation of modular building Block L (the Return to School Centre) 
 Determination of the development application by council. 

Main works construction will begin once planning approval is received. Site establishment works to prepare 
for construction could begin at an earlier date, and the community will be notified if this is required.  

 
  

mailto:schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au


 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 

NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

The information below takes you through the journey of upgrading or building a new school. 

 

Keep in touch 

The School Infrastructure NSW (SINSW) website will continue to have up-to- date information about the 
Irrawang High School upgrade on the project page at 
https://www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/projects/i/irrawang-high-school-upgrade.html  

Your feedback on this project is important to us. For more information, questions or to make a comment  please 
email us at schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au. 
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